
 

 

TO:   Council President Schutt and Members of Council 

 

FROM:  Chief Paul Matias 

 

DATE:  December 19, 2024 

 

SUBJ:   Agile Agreement 

 

Agile Network is the company that provides our connectivity and backup connectivity for our Dispatch Radio 

System. For the past several years we have had a month-to-month agreement with Agile that had no change in 

price. For 2025, I would like to enter into a five-year agreement that would lock in the current rate for the next 

five years at $1,240 per month ($620 for primary and $620 for secondary connectivity).  

 

I request Council approve the agreement with Agile Networks for $6,200 per year for the next five years.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chief Paul Matias 

  


